Lele copier for ilirector Paso WS Stanley

AUG 27 1975

402162

TRANSMITTED VIA TELECOPIER ON 8-27-75 AT 1:53 HOURS

□ A		
A	1	ROUTING
		DIRECTOR
	_	FCLO
		ADM. OFFICER
		ADM. ASST.
		PROJ. ENGR.
		SECRETARY
SEND COPY TO:		
NV		
H&N		
J.A.		
OTHER		
OT	HER	

PATUZYUW RHEGNVO0067 2391525-UUUU-RUHHWIA. ZNR UUUUU

P 271519Z AUG 75

FM USERDA ROGER RAY ASSISTANT MANAGER FOR OPERATIONS LAS VEGAS NV TO RUHGSAA/OSCAR DEBRUM DISTAD MARSHALLS MAJURO MI INFO RHEGGTN/USERDA HO M B BILES DOS WASHINGTON DO RUHHWIA/USERDA PASO W J STANLEY DIR HONOLULU HI AE

ET

UNCLASSIFIED/N O N W D/NARR

I HAD UNDERSTOOD YOUR PURPOSE IN URGING AN EARLY VISIT TO KILI TO BE TO GET THERE AND CONSULT WITH THE PEOPLE BEFORE SOMEONE ELSE ANNOUNCED RESULTS OF THE LIVERMORE MEETING. NOW, WITH THE PRESS RELEASE WHICH DOI HAS MADE, THAT URGENCY WOULD SEEM TO BE DIMINISHED. I WONDER, THEREFORE, WHETHER YOU MIGHT AGREE TO A DELAY TO PERMIT ADDITIONAL DISCUSSION AND BETTER PREPARATION. I THINK WE OWE IT TO YOU TO COME PREPARED TO DISCUSS NOT JUST THE BAD NEWS BUT WHAT WE PLAN TO DO ABOUT IT AND WHEN. THAT WE ARE NOT YET PREPARED TO DO. IF YOU CAN ACCEPT A DELAY OF PERHAPS A MONTH WE MAY BE ALBE TO ACHIEVE AND UNDERSTANDING AMONG THE WASHINGTON AGENCIES OF WHAT OUR COURSES OF ACTION SHOULD BE AND WHAT COMMITMENTS WE ARE PREPARED TO MAKE. MEANWHILE,

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

PAGE 2 RHEGNVO0067 UNCLASSIFIED/N O N W D/NARR IF YOU WISH I WILL TRY TO COME TO MAJURO SOMETIME IN SEPTEMBER TO DISCUSS WITH YOU AND YOUR STAFF ERDA PROPOSED ACTIONS AND COMMITMENTS.

BECAUSE OF TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS REQUEST REPLY BY TELETYPE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY MAJURO TIME. OA:RR